
Teaching the real history of our state should not be controversial. In order for us to move forward we must understand the past, and 
reckon with the lasting impacts of choices made by our predecessors. There should be no glossing over what happened in Oregon, 
we need our children to be critical thinkers and use facts to inform their choices. 


